
FLU VACCINES ARE 

NOW AVAILABLE! 

At Glenwood Medical Practice, we will be using the  

2025 quadrivalent vaccine for the flu vaccination service. 

 

Free Government Funded flu vaccines are available: 

  For children 5yrs and under 

  pregnant women 

  65+ years 

  all individuals with medical risk conditions (Talk to your GP) 

  all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people 

 

If ineligible for Government funded vaccine, the 

private flu vaccines are available for $20.00 

Please note, it is recommended to book your flu vaccinations with your 

regular doctor.  

All fees must be paid for at the time of consultation. The fees reflect the 

time taken and complexity of your consultation. Where eligible, we can 

process your Medicare claim for you to receive your rebate straight into 

your nominated bank account. 

 

For more information  

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/Influenza/Pages/default.aspx 

 

CALL US NOW TO BOOK YOUR FLU SHOT TODAY! 
GLENWOOD MEDICAL PRACTICE Ph.8824 8433 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/Influenza/Pages/default.aspx

